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Dear sir,madam,

Site code:EM32B

I refer to the communication i received from yourselves about a proposed plan for residential development of land near

I was really shocked to hear you have identified this land as potential for development of up to 230 house on already
over developed land in Melrose.
We have lovely fields around the area with woodland walks with trees which would be cut down, animals habitat
destroyed with long term environmental damage.
Dingleton and Cheifswood road are a disgrace and not fit for the amount of houses there already is here and there isnt
even a pavement to the hospital. 
We pay really high council tax here already and are given not much in return. Poor roads too small for the traffic,
nothing for children and adults to do, like outdoor gyms, indoor community center, the doctors surgery is too small for
the town and the school is already over crowded. Maybe improve the infrastructure first and give people something to
come for to the area not just the Eildons and overpriced houses.

Hope this is helpful, 

yours faithfully 

Sally Bogus


